
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

St Neots Library is open for managed browsing.  You can browse the shelves and select your own books.  

There are lots of new books waiting to be borrowed – picture books, early readers, books by popular 

authors and information books on many topics. There’s something for everyone in the library!  

Our opening times are a bit different, please see our website for details.  

If you don’t want to visit just yet: 

• you can continue to use our online resources 

• complete a Select and Collect request, and we’ll select some books for you to collect  

• request specific books for free on children’s library cards from our catalogue  
 
We’re open, safe, and ready to welcome you back. Visit our website for more 
information:www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/libraries  
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